Freedom of Information Act 2000 – initiatives to educate young people about cannabis  

Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.
You asked:
During the 2016/17, 2015/2016, 2014/2015, 2013/2014, 2012/2013, 2011/2012, 2010/ 2011, 2009/ 2010, 2008/ 2009, 2007/ 2008, 2006/ 2007 periods how many initiatives have you commissioned or been aware of in your locality that have educated young people about cannabis? If so, how were they assessed?

Answer:
We do not record this information as a specific dataset, therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice in accordance with section 1.1 of the Freedom of Information Act, information not held by the Council.

Over the periods outlined in the question Leicester City Council has commissioned specialist substance misuse services for young people. These services have included the provision of information and guidance to young people on substances such as Cannabis. These services have been targeted mainly at vulnerable young people, however they have been accessible to any young person who wishes to seek support or information. These services have been monitored through service level agreements and contractual frameworks including outcome data which is uploaded to the National Drug Treatment Monitoring System(NDTMS).

Over the 2006-11 period the Council provided some financial support to initiatives that helped schools plan work around drug and alcohol awareness and to identify when help was needed for individual pupils; this included the Healthy schools programme. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

